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St. George’s Channel, I 
March 12th, 1895. J 

Dear Sirs: For the past twenty 
years I have been troubled with 
a pain in my stomach. Doctors’ 
medicines only relieved me for the 
time being. Within the last five 
years I got very much worse. Last 
fall I tried a bottle of Mother 
Seigel’s Syrup and it helped me, 
and when I had used a second 
bottle I was a new man. I can now

eat anything a man should eat. I 
have also greatly gained in flesh 
and strength. Some of my neigh­
bours have used it this winter, by 
my .advice, and it did them a great 
deal of good. Everyone who is 
troubled with weak stomach, cos­
tiveness and cold feet should use 
Seigel’s Syrup and Pills. But for 
dyspepsia they are beyond all 
praise Yours, etc.,

DONALD McKAY.

HatfB ]fou 9rer tri9d Seigel'9 Ointwent for a burn f—nothing better.


